


additional funds available through CAS and some individual departments pay more by 

admitting fewer funded graduate students and/or supplementing with external grants. 
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VI. Associate Dean Toru Shimizu’s Remarks. Provided update on the implementation of the 

Post-Tenure Review process. Seventy-eight cases are now in the Dean’s office under review. 

Dean’s office will submit recommendations to Provost in February. Thirty-two Tenure and 


